22" October 2014

URGENT FIELD SAFETY NOTICE — PRODUCT RECALL
GWO01 Gastrostomy Guide Wire

Attention: All Nursing, Medical, and Technical staff using this product;

Reason for the Recall Notice

The safety and performance of these devices have not been properly evaluated and so tje

CE marking of the device is not valid. We therefore advise that the product is recalled fr
the market.

Details of Device

Medicina GWO01 Gastrostomy Guide Wire

All batch/lot numbers of the Medicina GWO01 Gastrostomy Guide Wire are to be recalled

Action to be taken

If you hold any stock of Medicina GWO01 Gastrostomy Guide Wire could you contact
Medicina using the details below and either return to Medicina or Medicina will make
arrangements for collection.

m




Contact

Carol Cole

Quality Assurance

Unit 2

Rivington View Business Park
Station Road

Blackrod

Bolton

BL6 5BN

Email: carol@medicina.co.uk

Tel: + 44 (0) 1204 695050
Fax: +44 (0) 1204 697755

Medicina confirms that this notice has been notified to the appropriate Regulatory Agdncy.




